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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dear Exhibitor,

the organisation of EMO MILANO is proceeding as planned with the adhesion of numerous exhibiting companies, in all its
product sectors, at an international level from 28 nations.

Despite the COVID-19 pandemic emergency, we are sure that in the month of October, as a result of vaccination campaigns
rapidly growing around the world, a broad mobility of people will be possible, especially for the benefit of EMO MILANO, also
taking into account that the worldwide recovery of consumption of machine tools and of all the technologies exhibited at the
fair has already begun.

In order to facilitate machine tool manufacturers who intend to invest in attending as exhibitors, our leading trade fair in the
sector, EFIM S.p.A,, as organiser of EMO MILANO, scheduled from 4 to 9 October 2021 at Fiera Milano, we decided to adopt,
as an exception and exclusively for the 2021 edition of the event, some changes to the General Rules of EMO MILANO 2021,
according to the option provided by art. 5 of the same Regulations.

The new improvement for exhibitors concerns, for registered companies, the right to partially reduce the reserved area, no
later than May 15, 2021, without the application as a penalty of the proportional loss of the deposit paid for the unused
area (pursuant to Article 11.10 of the General Rules).

Finally, | would like to underline that, in order to guarantee visitors, exhibitors and organisers the participation in total safety
of all the events taking place within its exhibition and congress centers, the Fiera Milano Group has developed a Protocol to
contain the diffusion of the new coronavirus for the safe conduct of trade fairs, in full compliance with the health rules and
protocols issued at national level: https://www.fieramilano.it/safetogether/

Looking forward to meeting you at EMO MILANO 2021,
Kind Regards,
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Luigi Galdabini
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